
 

 

 

             PREMIER HEALTHCARE ASSOCIATES 

              OPEN ENROLLMENT 11/1/2023 TO 1/15/2024      

 

                 IMPORTANT NOTICE TO OUR PATIENTS 

            Are you thinking about changing insurance for 2024? 

                 Reasons for a Change of Insurance: 

 

         Employment: 

  
         New employer 

                    Employer plan changes       

         Retirement 

         Loss of employment/COBRA 

     Personal milestones: 

         Age 

        Relocation 

        Life change (e.g., birth of a child, marriage, divorce) 

               Availability of additional coverage options: 

                   Switching carriers/plans 

                   Enrollment in a Qualified Health Plan (QHP) 

                   Addition or elimination of secondary insurance 

                   Narrowing networks 

          Please be sure to contact our Business Office at 804-288-7901 

          with any insurance changes so that there will be no delays 

          with the processing of your healthcare claims.  Please review  

          your plan documents carefully to ensure your medications 

          and/or infusion drugs and services will be covered and to 

          also understand your Financial Responsibility. 
  


